UPDATE FROM HUNSDON PARISH COUNCIL

New Equipment for Hunsdon Playground

Playground closed 24th August - 8th September

Work will begin on installing new equipment in the playground on Monday 24th August and the
playground will be closed. A safety inspection will take place on September 7th and the
playground will then reopen. There will be new fencing round the playground, all the swings will
be replaced, and a basket swing, small playhouse and zip wire installed.

Work will take place between 8am and 3.30 pm Monday to Friday, with no noisy work such as
removing concrete before 9am

ONE OF OUR NEW PIECES OF EQUIPMENT
WHICH CHILD WILL GO ON THE ZIP WIRE FIRST —
THERE IS A COMPETITION TO DECIDE WHO WILL
GET THE FIRST GO? LOOK FOR THE POST ON THE
COMMUNITY HUB AND NOTICEBOARDS IN THE
VILLAGE. AFTER THE SAFETY INSPECTION, WE
WILL OFFICIALLY OPEN THE PLAYGROUND,
WHERE THE INAUGURAL ZIPWIRE TRIP WILL BE
TAKEN.

We are still applying for funding to finish the refurbishment of the playground - if anyone has ideas for
fundraising please contact Jackie Carthy - jcarthy830@gmail.com/01920 872597
Carole Page (01920 870809) / clerk@hunsdonparishcouncil.org




